
FEMA money likely for Douglas
County flooding
Douglas County is likely to recoup much of what it spent last
winter on flooding issues.

Seven projects in the Carson Valley cost more than $380,000.

Through FEMA the county could see $285,779.

Work needed to done be included clearing debris, fixing pipes
and  pumps,  and  repairs  to  the  North  Valley  Wastewater
Treatment  Plant.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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